Debra Thompson

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

none none <feraltmcloud@hotmail.com>

Thursday, March 3, 2022 1:59 PM

Jeigh Stanton-Gregor; Bob Lynn-External; Jeff Meucci; dkensington@petersburgak.gov;
ctrembley@petersburgak.gov; twalsh@petersburgak.gov; Debra Thompson; Stephen
Giesbrecht

lot 1015 SB Rd

| urge the Borough to withdraw the lot at 1015 SB Rd from sale and it be rezoned to Public Use. Once the
beach frontage is gone, it's gone for good. As this lot was withdrawn by the State from the original sale of the
land along SB Rd and was to be deeded to the City of Petersburg for use as a park that still seems like a good
idea. There may not be a record of that "deal", but when i tried to register for the auction in 1972 | was told
it had been withdrawn from the sale to be deeded to the City for use as a park. They said the same thing about
the lot on the other side of mine.

Or, here's an interesting thought . . . offer the lot to me at the bid minimum of the lot at the time of that
auction ... 1972, when | was originally denied access to purchase. The argument to sell and get it on the tax
rolls is somewhat specious. Had it been available then, it would have been on the tax rolls, and taxes paid on

it, for many years already.

Thank you for your consideration,

Nancy Strand
907 772 4872



